
Notice on Chip Card Expiry and Renew Service  
 

 

July 27t h,  2023 

 

 

Dear customer,  

 

DBS Chip Debit Card will expire by the end of Dec 2023 thus no longer acceptable 

on ATM and POS. Please visit any of our sub-branches with your identification 

document and the said card to replace it with a new one. Please call our Hotline 

4008208988 or contact your Relationship Manager if you have any enquires. 

 

 

                   

Yours Sincerely,  

 

DBS Bank (China) Limited 


